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SNIPPETS:

BIRTHS: NEW GRANDCHILD CONGRATULATIONS: to Ron

“and Karen Spyve of Platt Road who welcomed a new grandson, Ash Patrick Spyve,
on Friday 13 July. A darling son for Brent and Tarah of Whitianga, and a lovely

brother for Fern. Very best wishes to all.

%2 BOOK FAIR
Fri27th, Sat 28th, Sun 29th July
at Eureka Hall 9am to 6pm

Twao truckloads of beoks from Wellington.

AGM AGM AGM

The Annual General Meeting of the
EUREKA HALL COMMITTEE
Will be held Monday13™ August 2018
At 7.45 at the Eureka Hall.
All welcome.

New members needed please.

Secretary

JUNIOR NEWS

Junior Badminton is underway at Matangi Hall
every Wednesday 6pm to 7:30pm
New players welcome. Racquets available

Erom about 8 years upwards. Come along and give it a try

For further information please phone Bryce on 07 824 0699




EDIT(

It has been a few years since we penned one of these articles and more disturbingly we have nearly
racked up a dozen years living in Eureka. This is by far the longest we have ever lived in one place.

So, what has changed since then? Well, the reds are back in power, although Winston is caretaking the
country, while our PM takes parental leave. There is hardly a night goes by without some outrageous
issue involving D.Trump — he is ruling the world in his own way. Who would have thought these things
would have occurred?

One thing is for sure, and that is... that nothing stands still. We all need to adjust to the opportunities
and challenges presented to us. M. bovis is winding back the clock on farming and the environmental
movement and future climate change may require further adjustments to farm systems. The world is
becoming more automated, and everyone including kids have become reliant on cell phones! Our
youngest has started school so that is creating both new opportunities and challenges in this house.

“When we are no longer able to change a situation we are challenged to change ourselves” Victor E
Frankl
What are your opportunities and challenges over the next few years?

Sensibility prevails with the announcement that pet day (ex calf club) will continue this year, albeit
without calves. This event is a tradition and is more about providing learning, discipline, fun and a sense
of achievement for the kids. It is essentially part of Tauwhare schools and community culture. We will
be there with our own lambs but hope the long list of biosecurity requirements suggested by MPI do not
make the event unmanageable and costly for the school.

We have travelled to many corners of the globe and it is always nice to return to our little plot of land
on Eureka Road, where we have created our own little bit of the “Good Life”. The kids have raised
lambs and calves for calf club and the odd motley sick little kittens that turn up and seem to end up with
the warmest spot on the kids beds.

It is nice to know that the paddock to plate distance is only about 40 meters and that the fruit, veges,
meat and eggs are all home grown. We have family that come and are amazed at how well they sleep as
it is so peaceful and quiet here. With no strest lights it is nice to see the night sky and over the years
they leave in awe at the immense, diverse, and busy world that we live in.

What will Eureka look like in another dozen years? What do you think?

The Newman family

RAINFALL

Weather for June 2018

Rainfall June total 118.5 mm

Rain total for year 593 mm

Rainy days 22 |

Most rainfall 28.8 mm 39 June
Highest wind speed 51.5 km/hr | 3 June
Temp high 18.7C 18 June
Temp low -08C 15t June




TAU

Welcome to July club news.
We continue to get reasonable numbers attending bowls on a Thursday evening.

It has been another relatively quiet month for bowls. The evenings are still being enjoyed by those that
attend. We are probably about half way through the season but if you are keen to give bowls a go it is
never too late to come along and give it a try. ‘

If you are keen, then come along to the Tauwhare Hall on a Thursday evening — start time is 7.30pm
and names in by 7.20pm. There are plenty of club members willing to belp new players. All that is
required is that you wear shoes that have a flat sole. Please text Bev if you would like a copy of our
programme for the 2018 season.

Contact numbers if you need more information are:-

Jim and Rosalie Arnold 07 887 4832
Bev Meads 07 824 1941 or 021 172 7822
Kevin Williams 07 824 0728

The 215t June we held our club championship singles with Bev Meads being the winner and Karen
McNally runner up.

The following week was the mens and ladies singles. Bev Meads won the ladies with Rosalie Arnold
runner up. The men’s singles was won by Jim Arnold with John Cottle runner up.

On the 12 July we had our second family/fun night for the season. 31 people attended, and it was
definitely a fun night. It was great to see some new faces and hopefully they will continue to come along.
For new players, some of them played amazingly good bowls. It was especially good having Bronwyn
McNally and Melita Bargh back playing bowls.

On the 19 July we had our 3rd open tournament for the season. Julie Logan, Frank Richards and
Graham Andrew from Matangi won the tournament and the St Pauls team of Selwyn Gay, Tommy Hart
and John Parnell were the runner up team.

The top Tauwhare team for the evening was Jim Arnold, Melita Bargh and Karen McNally.

Up Coming Events for August: -

02.08.18 Slips & Threes and twos and leads
09.08.18 Club Night

16.08.18 Sattrup Trophy

23.08.18 Tamahere Visit

30.08.18 Club Night

COME ALONG AND GIVE BOWLS A GO

THURSDAY EVENINGS AT THE TAUWHARE H
7.30PM



Nofice of AGM

Pukeko Preschool’s Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 14 August 2018, af 7pm, at
Pukeko Preschool, 26 Scotsman Valley Rd, Tauwhare. All welcome. We are looking for more Trust
Board members — if this is something that may interest you please contact Clare for more information
on 824 0860.

We love i+ when families bring in treasures from their trips and we all enjoved the lemovgrass tea from Bali
at the end of last term. We held a tea party with teapots and lace tablecloths.

Every day in the holidays was special with Wermaid and pirate days, bike days, Up-side down days to name a
few and the teacners were busy creating vew areas for the children to explore.

The vew term has begun and we are already planning our awnual rip +o the goat farm.

About Pukeko Preschool

We are a small rural preschool situated in the grounds of Tauwhare School on Scotsman Valley Rd. We are open
from 8am — 4pm and licensed for 17 children. Session times are 8.45am — 1.00pm, 8.45am —2.45pm, or choose
your own hours for bookings over 6.5 hours. We welcome children from 2 years of age. They need to be foilet-
frained (or close fo if) as we do not have nappy changing facilities (we will have these in our new cenfre).

Limited spaces are available — call in and see us, phone 824 0860, or email pukekopreschool@xtra.co.nz. We
offer 20 hours Free ECE (NO extra charges for these hours} and you may also be eligible for the childcare
subsidy. Contact us for more information, check out our website www.pukekopreschool.org.nz, or find us on
Facebook ‘Pukeko Preschool in Tauwhare'.




COCONUT AND LIME CAKE

1 1/2 cups (225g) self-rising flour Lime drizzle icing

1/2 cup (40g) desiccated coconut 1 1/2 cups (240g) icing sugar
mixture

2 teaspoons lime rind finely grated 2 tablespoons lime juice

1 cup (220g) caster sugar

125g butter, melted

2 Eggs

1 cup (250ml) coconut milk

Method
Preheat oven to 180C. Grease and line the base and 2 long sides of a 10cm x 22cm (base

measurement) loaf pan with baking paper.
“+ Combine flour, coconut, lime rind and sugar in a large bowl.
. Whisk butter, eggs and caconut milk in a smali bowl. Add to the

B flour mixture. Stir to combine. Pour into prepared pan. Smooth
the surface.

Bake for 45 mins or until a skewer inserted in the centre comes
out clean. Set aside in the pan for 5 mins. Turn onto a wire rack to cool completely.
To make the lime drizzle icing, place the icing sugar in a bowl. Add enough lime juice to form
a runny paste. Pour over the top of the cooled cake.

POMEGRANATE CHEESECAKE
Excellent for winter: High in Vitamin C. 17%

250g digestive biscuits

100g butter

600g full fat-cream cheese

Zest 3 oranges, cut into segments for the decoration
3 thsp milk

100g icing sugar

50ml double cream

Seeds 1 Pomegranate

Method:
Crush the biscuits roughly — transfer to a bowl, mix in the melted butter and tip into a 23cm

springform tin. Using your fingers or the back of a spoon, press the biscuit mixture evenly to
form the base. Chill until set, about 30 mins.

Put the soft cheese, zest, milk and icing sugar into a bowl and blend using an electric mixer
until smooth. Add the cream and whisk until the mixture is the consistency of thick custard.
Pour the filling over the biscuit base and spread evenly. Return to the fridge and chill until
set, at least 4 hours, or overnight.

To serve, top with the orange segments and scatter over the Pomegranate seeds.



' THE CARE OF ROSES

PLANTING

Dig a hole a little deeper than the container and twice as wide, the bud union should be
slightly above ground level.

DO NOT PUT FERTILIZER IN THE BOTTOM OF THE HOLE, only well-rotted compost.
TRY TO AVOID TEASING THE ROOTS, place the rose straight into the hole. ’
Water well, fill in hole and tread firmly around the plant.

Plant bush roses not less than 80 cm apart and for standards not less than 100 cm apart.
Roses need an open, sunny position, protected from winds. They can tolerate a few hours of

shade.

- PRUNING

If you are buying your new roses in winter they will still need pruning as well as any
established ones you may have. Prune just before the spring growth commences, in most
areas around mid-July. Prune your new rose preferably to an outward bud.

EXISTING ROSES

In all roses you must completely remove all old wood and spindly growth. All dieback must
be removed to a clean healthy bud. Treat standard the same as bush roses. ,
Climbers are pruned in a similar manner except that the younger strong shoots are not
shortened back, but are attached to the fence to spread out as evenly as possible. Old growth
and unwanted branches should be removed.

Use pruning paint on bigger cuts.

SPRAYING.

Apply a winter spray 1 week after pruning using - EITHER Lime Sulphur OR White oil plus
Copper Oxychloride.

Spray regularly with a recommended spray for insecticides and fungicides.

Alternate your spray programme.

Use protective clothing when spraying

Always read the instructions carefully and carry out all safety recommendations.
PREVENTION IS BETTER THAN CURE.

FEEDING

During spring cover the surface of your rose bed with well-rotted organic material, including
weed free mushroom compost. Apply a balanced rose fertiliser in September, November and
January. Always follow the instructions on fertiliser bag. '
Careful pruning, watering and most importantly feeding every 3months from July till
approximately Christmas to encourage a healthy rose.




1. Just a reminder — your data is impermanent

| seem to get a call about once a month now involving data recovery, so just a note to everyone
who use computers to do things- do back up your data. If your data is important to you, don't
assume it is safe unless backed-up, because...

o If you get a cryptolocker (ransomware) virus, Your data is Gone (or at the least, very
expensive to retrieve).

o If the hard drive inside your computer fails (median lifetime of current hard drives is 6
years, 25% fail within the first 4 years), Your data is Gone.

o If the motherboard or power supply in your computer fails, Your data may be Gone.
o If your operating system or RAM does something silly, Your data may be Gone.

o If you get a power spike/lightning strike and it makes it past your power supply, Your
data is Gone.

o If you have a blackout/brownout, your data may be gone.

o If you accidentally delete your data, Your data is Gone.

o |If someone else deletes your data, Your data is Gone.

o If your computer is stolen, Your data is Gone.

o If someone steps on the screen of your laptop and it doesn't have an external display
port, you're gonna have to pay someone to retrieve the data or Your data is Gone.

If Your data is Gone, Your data is Gone. When data is Gone it doesn't tend to return often if
at all. The easiest way to make your data 'not gone' is to back it up to an external hard drive
(~$70 a terabyte nowadays) using a free backup programme like the ones built into Mac
OSX and Windows.

Another way is to have your documents in ‘the cloud' (online on a server, somewhere) using
Dropbox, Google Drive or OneDrive. The best solution is to do both, but it depends on how
important your data is to you.

Be smart, be safe.

- Matt Bentley is a computer repair guy with Waikato Home PC Support.

Email info@homepcsupport.co.nz or phone 0211348576. www.homepcsupport.co.nz




EWS FROM YOUR CT COUNCILLOR

On 4% July I accompanied several other Councillors and Waikato District Council (WDC) staff members to Springhill
Prison for the launch of the 30 ‘little libraries’ that are to be distributed to small communities across the Waikato
- including Eureka, Puketaha, Tauwhare and Matangi in Eureka Ward. These libraries were built and decorated by
prisoners at Springhill. Assistant Prison Director Christine
Faull said “We welcome opportunities that allow prisoners to
develop their skills and contribute back to their community.
Interesting local projects such as this help set prisoners on a
path to reintegrating with the community after their release.”

Each library holds 20-30 books that can be borrowed or
exchanged and local residents will keep them stocked. They
will be installed in an easily accessible site during the next
month.

Over the last two decades we have had an arrangement with

Hamilton City Council (HCC) to provide a free library
service for all our residents which has worked very well. WDC has been paying HCC $300k a year for this service, (a
reduction of the initial arrangement of $500k) and WDC has decided that this agreement will come to an end at the end

of September 2018.

Some of our residents don’t live nearby to one of our WDC libraries and we know that they are therefore more likely to
use libraries run by other councils. For this reason, people living in the areas near to Hamilton will receive one free 12-
month membership voucher per household to use Hamilton City Libraries. They will receive this voucher from WDC,

in the mail, in early August.

I am personally very disappointed with the changes because I believe we got good value for money. Note, the existing
arrangement with Matamata Piako District to use the Morrinsville library is unchanged; we also pay $14,000 to Waipa
District Council to allow our residents free use of the Cambridge library and this is also unchanged.

A letter is being sent by WDC to current/active library users in early August with details of the new arrangements. After
you receive this letter, if you wish to provide feedback on the new arrangement, please email our CEO Gavin Jon at

savinjon@waidc.govt.nz with your comments:

You may recall you received a new property valuation in 2017. If your property increased in value note that Council
does not collect more rating income as a result of an increase in values but it does affect the distribution of rates between
ratepayers and that means some ratepayers will pay more. Your rates depend on what type of property you have e.g.
residential, rural, commercial. We consulted residents about our Long-Term Plan and this has now been adopted. The
consultation document gave details of significant rates increases. The June edition of our Council newsletter, Link, gives
details of where your rates are used. The first rates notice for this financial year will go out in August. You can check
your property rates at www.waikatodistrict.govt.nz/rid

The Expressway work continues. This year the contractors have approval to continue the earthworks during the winter
months, but the weather dictates how much work can be done. At this stage work on the Longswamp section is likely
to be completed by mid-2019; the Hamilton Section the third quarter of 2020.

The Greenhill Interchange will link the Expressway with Wairere Drive and beams have now been placed on the
interchange bridge with the team now preparing to pour the concrete deck. This interchange will Iink via Pardoa Drive
to the Wairere Drive/Gordonton Rd roundabout. The new roundabout at the intersection of SH26 and Ruakura Rd is
now sealed — this roundabout is constructed with very deep bitumen to resist the pressure of heavy vehicles. Once this
work is completed Ruakura Rd will be finished and sealed through to Vaile Road.

WDC staff are gradually working their way through a few technical difficulties to complete stage 1 of the online
Proposed District Plan. www.waikatodistrict.govt.nz/districtplan A PDF version of the Plan is now available for
viewing with the ePlan to follow. A PDF version of planning maps is also available for viewing and the Property Search
function should now be online. Submission forms are now at all Council libraries and service centres and an electronic
version can be downloaded off the Council website. Submissions close on 9 October. A letter with all this information
has been posted out to ratepayers this week.

Contact me anytime - Rob McGuire:

Councillor Eureka Ward

Ph. 824 3696 / fax 824 3645 / Mob 0274 970 966 /

WDC Council free phone - 0800 492 452.
Emailrob.meguire@waide.govt.nz or robmeguire@xtra.co.nz




The Case of Fay Van Der Meulen

As a country girl at heart, moving to the Big Smoke has been one of the hardest parts of my tertiary
education so far. I packed my bags for Wellington at the start of 2017 to study Film and Theatre at
Victoria University and have been going hard at it ever since. I moved into a Hall of Residence (no, not
the one described on the news as “a feral zoo”) where I got to mingle with a bunch of people from all
over NZ and made heaps of new friends. Now, one and a half years on, I'm flatting in a warm comfy
flat (believe it or not, there are a few flats that aren’t freezing cold and falling to bits in Wellington) and
I’'m happy to call the Arts Capital of New Zealand my home.

The papers I took at last year were pretty introductory — Theatre, Film, and English 101 — so the content
was not necessarily new to me. What I found most challenging was getting used to the different
education system. There is significantly less structure at uni compared to high school; everyone’s
timetable is different, no one marks your attendance, and the content is concentrated into twelve weeks
instead of forty. I quickly realized my lecturers were not about to spoon-feed me like in high school!
But now that I’m in my second year of uni (and officially half way through my degree!!) I’'ve been able
to wrap my head around it and I am really enjoying my papers.

Most recently, I have finished a practical theatre paper where we put on a show every four weeks and
covered the ins and outs of putting on a show. Not only were we given the opportunity to act in public
performances, but I was also able to learn how to perform key roles like stage-manager, lighting, sound,
set design, costuming, choreography, and publicity.

I will be putting all these skills to use in my upcoming one-woman show called The Case of Katharine
Mansfield by Cathy Downes. This is something I am very excited about and have been planning for
quite some time. I have been and will be working very hard over the next six weeks in order to get this
show off the ground. I’1l be working with the wonderfully talented Louise Keenan, my friend and ex-
drama teacher and we will be bringing the show to both Morrinsville and Te Awamutu over three nights
(see below for more details).

This could quite possibly be the hardest thing I have ever done but I couldn’t be more excited about it.
I hope to see you all there!

The Case of Katherine Mansfield

Written by Cathy Downes — Performance by Fay Van Der Meulen — Directed by
Louise Keenan

Show Dates | Friday 31 August — Morrinsville
Friday 7% September — Morrinsville

Saturday 8% September — Te Awamutu

Venues Wallace Gallery Morrinsville
167 Thames St, Morrinsville

Te Awamutu Little Theatre
Cor Vaile & Palmer Street

Ticketing details still to be confirmed. For more information, contact
fay katherinemansfield2018@gmail.com
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Fostercare |
Waikato, Hauraki and Coromandel

@

pportunities

Caring for a child in your own home

Financial support, level reflective of child’s complexity

Generous allowances

On-going training available

Clinical supervision from a team of social workers or psychologist.

We are looking for people from all walks of life: couples, singles, families, city and rural dwellers.
Providing connections to culture is vital so we are looking for caregivers for a range of cultural
backgrounds, who can provide care for children aged 8 to 18 years who have experienced loss

and trauma in their lives.
The types of care our children need are:

Daytime care « Home for life - Respite care - Long term
Weekend care » Short term - Emergency overnight care

What do you need to be a caregiver? .
There is no certificate that says you would make a great caregiver. Most importantly you need to have:

an empathetic nature - tolerance to cope with distress
be a good listener - be able to work as part of a team
a full driver’s licence preferable « good health

good relationships with others and have
ability to develop a relationship with the child.

Voice of a Child:
Children are our future. In order to ensure positive outcomes for kids like Connor below, they need to
feel safe, loved and cared for, by people like you.

“Oranga Tamariki placed me and my brother with a couple, who took us in and cared for us. In the first
two weeks [ had tantrums and would rip up my clothes, but they didn’t give up and I could see they
really cared about me. They made sure | got to school on time, took me on family holidays, gave me my
first birthday party and even took me to my very first soccer game. Fifteen years later, | have a job and
my own place and can honestly say that if it wasn't for my carers, | don’t know where | would be.”

- Connor, 27.




161 Morrinsville Road, Hamilton, 3286

Phone: 07 856 4522 Fax: 07 856 9487 Email:
enquiries@newsteadvets.co.nz

Website: www.newsteadvets.co.nz

Newstead Vets offer a full range of veterinary services for small
animals including:

%3 Consultations (by appointment only) % Referral to Specialists
% Soft Tissue and Orthopaedic Surgery & PennHIP Certified

W Digital Radiography and %@ Full Laboratory Service
Ultrasonography

2% NZVA Microchipping Accredited Practice ¢ Hospitalisation

%« Nutrition and Product Advice & Cremation Service
% Rural location with ample parking % Convenient Oniine
Shop

Ry Cuneo Piedmontese |
HEART~HEALTHY - BEEF "
Many options from 9m2 - 307m2 Pedigree + Commercial
Short term + long term Purebreeds For Sale

kCaﬂ me to discuss youi requ;rementsjﬂ k LBvulls, cows + yearlings y
" Don Knight 0274950535 117 Hooper Road, Eureka

‘ At

|

o Business
Locally and
iKeep Locals in

LiSiness

Hire The
Eureka Haii

- Jamie Cook | 0274 80 45 65
 slwaysstoppin@gmailcom

Local tradesman For Details
specialising in Contact

small jobs and Gail Mayall
renovations 07 824 1758




Professional Internet based systems development

|| The INFO is
abe xyz etc.
Click here

. for more
information

TXT and Email Alerts and Reminders

TXT Shortcodes for your business or club

Fiight Status by TXTing your Flight to 8808

Live Video and Audio Streaming on the Internet

@ & @ o

Specialising in TXT & WEB Systems

“Your animals,
our commitment.

We aim to strengthen the
health of our animal
community by providing
accessible, compassionate
and affordable,
quality veterinary care.”

If you aren't able to visit our practise
|in Morrinsville, we can bring our

| expertise right to your door or

{ paddock! '

Ph 07 889 0414




I also manufacture horse co-
vers, trailer covers or any NIC
other kind of cover you may
want. Good quality, P.V.C.
horse gear bags — can also
be used for dive bags.
Good quality at reasonable
prices.
Phone Narelle Pollock
824 0736

“Canvas, Jute, or satin
lined for Calf Club” POULTRY FARM

Young pullets from
5 weeks 1o point-of -lay
Great for lifestylers
Bagged up chook manure
ours Mon-Sat 8-6

EUREKA

13 Hooper Road
Ph 824 1762
& MARIA STOLWYK

Hobby Hens

COMPUTERISED
BULK SPREADERS LTD
Cartage & Spreading

FERTILIZER, LIME, UREA
SPECIALISTS
Competitive Rates
PETER JONES
027 496 3370 07 887 4000
26 years service in the
Morrinsville district

THE BEA

Beanty Clinic & Gordeous Giliwares
For all your Beauty needs plus a

fantastic range of quality Giftware

Y s h e s
(@) Gasis beauly

water tank cleaning and purification

safe water fast

: Lo @

Jacqueline Jones
Beautician (RCompN)

1092b Tauwhare Road
Tauwhare Village
P: 07 8240950 M: 0274 853985
E: thebeautyhouse@xtra.co.nz
Findusen:
i} Facebook

Your local garden shed supplier of
NZ made, self assemble Garden Sheds
(Zincalume or Colour Steel)

# EASY ASSEMBLY
# MADE TO LAST!

Waikato Shed Company
218 Hunter Road, Eureka,
_ Hamilton
Phone: 07 824 1045
Email: sales@nzgardensheds,co.nz

For all your mechanical & au-
tomotive needs

2 o WoF
o Seivice
e Hireage
o Farin

14 Platt Rd, Newstead
L 1807

newsteadmechanics@gmail.com

. o APPLES & PEARS
Newstead Service Centre STONEFRUIT IN SEASON

)] Vehicles NEWSTEAD ORCHARD
. o Tyres 552 Morrinsville Road

FRESH

OPEN MON-SAT,
W T Mchhiken & Co
Morrinsville Road
Tel. 856 4478




Craig Griffin Builders Limited

mob 027 2792682
email cgbuildersnz@gmail.com
after hours 824 1607

Project Management
Commerical Builds
New Homes
Alterations
Renovations

Scanlan & Jones
Specialists in:
Wood Fire Sales
Wood Fire Installation/Repairs
Hearth Manufacturers
QOutdoor Fire Installations
Chimney Sweeping
Heat Transfer Kits — Sales &
Installation )
v" Producer Statements

AN N NN

Registered Installers
Over 20+ Years Experience
Free Quotes

Contact Justin & Brendon

0274 834 267 (day)
AlHrs: 07 824 0950
Email; scanlan.jones@xtra.co.nz

Member of New Zealand 8
Heating Association  {NZHHA

“When your feet hurt,
you hurt all over”

THE CLINIC
Glennis Mullan

Foot and Hand
Joint Mobilisation

Phone: 027-3209858
Email: glennis.theclinic@gmail.com
07-8241005 - Eureka Hamilton

ROSS EIIMI’S

Filtration Specialists Lid

Servicing and installation
On all types of pumps
Full Water Treatment

Service Available
DAREN ROSS
Tel. 8241 726 or
0274 346 571
Email: rosspumps@xtra.co.nz

SPYVES PANEL SHOP
for all
Panel and paint requiremerits

AUTOROBOT CHASSIS
and
ALIGNMENT MACHINE
Ph Ron or Karen 8241 890
Fax 8241 892
Mob 027 280 0346

HAIRFIELDS

HAIR DESIGN
95 HOOPER ROAD

Sharon Laurent
Full salon facility in Eureka
Total hair care professional
with many years experience

Agent for Nutrimetics also
| ¥

Open Tuesday to Tm;day
Late nights Tues/Thurs
Tel. 824 1712 or 027 280 5978

ADVERTISING RATES

Classified Adverts Free

Small Business Adverts
-x 10 insertions

One Third Page Adverts
- X 10 insertions

One Half Page Adverts
- X 10 insertions

CONTACTS

Gail Mayall (Editor)
70 Eureka Road

Email: editor@eurekaexpress.co.nz
Glenys Middlemiss (Treasurer)

Email: tres.eurekaexpress@gmail.com

$10 /month Ph: 07 824 1758
$80 /year

$15 /month

$120 / year Ph: 07 824 1647
$20 / month

$160 /year




GULL EUREKA

PETROL - DIESEL — LPG - OILS & LUBRICANTS

FARM SUPPLIES — GROCERY ITEMS

SHOP HOURS: MONDAY TO FRIDAY 7:30AM — 6:00PM
SATURDAY 8.00AM — 12.00PM

AND NOW: FUEL 24 / 7 PETROL & DIESEL FROM OPT (OUTDOOR
PAYMENT TERMINAL)

. EFTPOS — RD1 FARM SOURCE —~ FARMLANDS — CARDLINK
AMEX — MASTERCARD - VISA

us on Facebook for discount day and promotional information

WALLING CONTRACTING LTD
‘YGUR DROVEN i.OCAL ON: STOP CONTRACTORS’

V/x: CAN OFFER YOU EHE: FOLL OWING . SERViCES

*Grass Silage ' ' *Maize Silage
" *Pjoughing L “Power Harmwrng
. *Rotary Hoeing =~ “*Discing
- *Ripping : . *Maize Planting
*Undersowing _ *Roller Drilfing
*Baling & Wrapping . *Power Harrow/Seedbox
*Digger (12 Ton) . *Shavings & Sawdust
*Grass Crop Sales . ‘*Maize Crop Sales

FOR ALL YOUR CONTRACTiNG NEEDS ‘

PHONE LEN OR: BECKY
' ON

824 | @8@4 (ggyt,me)




95x7x3.7
(3.3h x 3.0w & 2.1h x 2.4w Roller Doors)

.5 x10.5 x3.7
{3.3h x 3.0w & 2.1h x 2.4w Roller Doors)

12x12x3.7

(3.3h x 3.0w & 2.1h x 2.4w Roller Doors)

14 x15 x 3.8

(3.3h x 3.0w & 21h x 2.7w Roller Doors)

$14,391 +ost
$16,550 incl

$19.174 +gst
$22,050 incl

$22130 +gst

$25,450 incl

$27,087 +gst
$31,150 incl

$15,783 +gst

$18,150 incl

$21,174 +gst

$24,350 incl

$24,304 +gst
$27,950 incl

$30,043+gst
$34,550 incl

13



Bhout |

NO BULL SHEDS was created by the Waikato Shed Companyv'v" who have

been supplying and building sheds around the greater Waikato and beyond since
2005.

Every shed built by Waikato Sheds has been custom designed with some
containing quality extras like Aluminium Joinery, Vermin Flashings, Bird Brushes
etc. and to date the same shed design has not been repeated.

RO BULL SHEDS has been developed with the help of the Waikato Sheds

Team, who are passionate about good quality sheds, to provide the same quality
base components and design capability with a No Frills approach.

Now, customers can get top quality shed pack systems at the lowest possible
prices without cutting corners.

The aim is to make the whole process as simple as possible.

NO BULL SHEDS is a 100% Kiwi owned and operated company and is an
authorised distributor of the proven Fair Dinkum Sheds Group.

, SHEDS Provides

. 5 basic and popular shed styles to get started

. Price examples for shed packs with 2 - 3 sizes for each style

. The ability to customise the shed to suit your needs

. A basic shed layout is provided as a starting point to assist you to determine
your requirements

AuHORSED DistRBLTOR Hamilton Head Office ¢ 07 824 1045 { 07 824 1046 & info@nobuilsheds.co.nz

ﬁ;ircﬁinkum‘ 218 Hunter Road, Eureka RD7, Hamilton 3287 | www.nobullsheds.co.nz WAIKATO SHED
P SHEDS COMPANY.

great sheds, done rightl

ol b - Rl Wb o0 Office p 07 378 8582 £ 07 378 8580 | 190 Kinloch Road, RD1, Taupo 3377
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